
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2015 2:14:00 PM
Subject: CON and FTC

Do I need to ask Governor prior to requesting an opinion from the FTC, or can I proceed?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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